From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 1:35:27 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 11:42 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-21

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
SM

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Absolutely disagree with this application that will result in increased rates for customers in southern Ontario. Rates
are already far too high and causing hardship as it is. Please do NOT allow this to happen.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
No

-- Attachment --





